
 

Product Discontinuation 
September 24, 2012 
 
CUI regrets to announce plans to obsolete the following models 
effective immediately. 
 
 
Obsolete Part Number Recommended Alternatives 
VASD0.25-SIP VASD1-SIP 
VASD0.25-DIP VASD1-DIP 
VBSD0.25-SIP VBSD1-SIP 
 
If you have any questions concerning the discontinuation notice, 
please contact your local CUI Representative. 

 


